17th October 2014

Edition 7

Christ Church Contact



Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parents / Carers,

I think you will be pleased to hear that as part of the continuous care for the emotional wellbeing of your children as well as yourselves, we are going to introduce monthly 'Drop in' sessions with our school counsellor.

Claire, our school counsellor, has already been successfully working with some of our children. The feedback received from the children and their parents has always been very positive. Claire has extensive experience in behaviour and emotional problems that we all experience from time to time. You may wish to seek her advice or simply share your issues; sometimes talking about the issue is enough to make you feel reassured. We recognise that at times you or your children may have problems or concerns you wish to discuss, without the commitment to any regular support.

Please remember that the service is completely confidential, the only exception will be a child protection issue. In any other cases, Claire won't share or discuss your problems with the school without your full co-operation and clear indication that this is what you want.

The first session available is on 21st November at 12:15 to 1:00pm. Please let the office know if you would like an appointment. You can book a telephone appointment, should you be unable to come to school.

I hope you will find these sessions useful.

Please make note that Claire will also be available on 12th December, again between 12:15 and 1:00pm.

Ania Vaughan - Head Teacher

Dates for the Week Ahead

Tue 21st - Thurs 23rd - PTCC Meetings

Thursday 23rd Oct - Hair that Rocks for Sweets & Chocs (Come to school with a funky hairstyle in exchange for some sweets / chocolate for our Christmas Bazaar)

Thursday 23rd Oct - End of Half Term. Break up normal time.

MSA Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a MSA (lunchtime assistant). If you are interested please submit an application in writing to the school office.

Remembrance Day Church Service

We will be holding a Remembrance Day service in church on Tuesday 11th November at 10.30am. All parents are welcome.

Operation Christmas Child

Operation Christmas Child is the world's largest children's Christmas project, run by the Christian relief and development organisation Samaritan's Purse.

Christ Church Contact

Please check your child's book bag today for a leaflet and more information on how you can help.

We have a number of spare shoe boxes available from the school office if you would like any please come and ask.

Filled shoeboxes can either be brought to the school office (last date Friday 14th)
November) or left at the back of Christ
Church (last date Sunday 16th November).

PSA Update

Please note that we have changed the date for our non-uniform bring a bottle day.

Thursday 23rd October - Hair that Rocks for Sweets and Chocs.

Friday 7th November - Non-school uniform, bring a bottle.

Saturday 22nd November, 4pm - 6pm - Christmas Bazaar.

Change of Dates

Please note the following date changes:

19th June - Reserved Day for Sports Day. (previously 26th June)

26th June - Hargreaves Assembly (previously 19th June).

Missing Coat

Please can parents check to see if their child has gone home with the wrong coat. A small girl's (age 2-3) red coat from Next with white polka dots in the hood has been missing for several weeks, the coat is named. If this is found please can you bring it to the school office. Thank you.

Golden Book

Congratulations to the children who have been entered into the Golden Book this week.

Helena W - Tolkien Class Zachary S - Lewis Class Archie A - McGough Class Julian S - McGough Class

Children in Need - 14th November

Children are invited to come to school on Friday 14th November dressed as a superhero for the day for a suggested donation of £ that will be donated to Children in Need.

Recorder Club - Beginners

We still have places available for children in KS2 to attend our Wednesday lunchtime club, after half term to learn to play the recorder. If your child is interested in joining please contact the school office.

Sports Team News

On the 16th October the netball and football teams played against Abel Smith School. The football team won 11-0 and the netball team won 12-2! At the beginning Christ Church were charging ahead, then Abel Smith tried to start getting the ball at the other end but couldn't. In netball Christ Church were so good in the first quarter, but in the second quarter Abel Smith were fighting hard but couldn't get a goal. It was a great game!

By Bethany P and Hannah T







